2/24/25
Subject: Letter of Support for Bill H-5351
Dear Members of the Rhode Island State Legislature,

I am writing to express my strong support for Medical Spas and the essential services they
provide to the residents of Rhode Island. Medical spa services play a crucial role in improving
the confidence and well-being of many individuals, and Inspirc Medical Spa is a valuable
resource and contributes to both physical and emotional wellness.

Dermatologists’ offices often have long wait periods, which can delay treatments and limit access
for those with serious medical conditions. I have personally seen long wait times to get medical
patients into dermatology offices. Inspire Medical Spa helps bridge this gap by offering high-
quality aesthetic treatments in a professional setting, without overwhelming dermatology clinics.
I urge you to recognize the important role medical spas play in our healthcare landscape and to
support policics that allow them to continue providing these valuable services to our community.
Thank you for your time and consideration.

Sincerely,
Debra L. Roberts, MD

24 Short Rd
Barrington, RI 02806
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